
DEER PARK CHURCH IS A PLACE WHERE CHRIST IS KNOWN | PROCLAIMED | EXALTED

SERVICES @ 9:15 (FAMILY SERVICE) & 11AM

NOVEMBER 7:
HEBREWS 9:24-28  |  OUR GREAT HOPE
ANDREW RILLING  |  CARE & COMMUNITY

NEXT WEEKEND NOVEMBER 14:
HEBREWS 10:11-25  |  FOREVER  | BEN ELLIOTT  |  LEAD PASTOR

2960 39 Street  |  403.343.1511  |  office@deerparkchurch.ca  |  deerparkchurch.ca  |  Office hours: Mon-Fri 8:30am-3:30pm

 THIS WEEK AT DPC
Sunday,

November 7
ESL, 9am, Youth Room

Family Service, 9:15am, Sanctuary
Worship Service, 11am, Sanctuary

Bible Quizzing, 12pm, Youth Room

Monday Young Adults, 7pm, Youth Room
Ladies Event: Minute to Win It & Testimony Night, 

7pm, Sanctuary

Tuesday Middle School Youth, 7pm, Sanctuary

Wednesday Men's Prayer, 7am, Cafe
High School Youth, 7pm, Youth Room

Thursday,
November 11

We Remember.
Church building & office closed: Remembrance Day

Friday Mom's Group, 9am, Gymnasium
Arabic Church Service, 7:30pm, Chapel

Saturday Saturday Morning Prayer, 8:30am, Fireside Room

Sunday,
November 14

ESL, 9am, Youth Room
Family Service, 9:15am, Sanctuary
Worship Service, 11am, Sanctuary

Bible Quizzing, 12pm, Youth Room



We are so happy that you’ve joined us this weekend! 
If there’s anything we can do to help you feel more at home with us, please let us know by filling out a Con-

nection Card and dropping it in the yellow offering boxes in the foyer!

WELCOME TO DPC

ESL CLASSES
Sundays @ 9am, Youth Wing

We are excited to start hosting ESL again! This class 
studies the English language, Canadian culture and 

the Christian Faith. Contact Cindy for more 
information: esl@deerparkchurch.ca 

BAPTISM
Are you interested in 

getting baptized? 
Connect with Pastor 

Andrew to learn more: 
andrew@

deerparkchurch.ca

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
Thank you to everyone who participated in 
the Annual General Meeting on October 24, 

whether by presenting, participating, or 
praying. Congratulations to Colleen Glasgow 

and Ruby Stones who were elected to one year 
terms on the Nominating Committee, and Dan 
Nielsen and Steve Friesen who were elected to 
a first three year term on the Elders' Board. A 

special thanks as well to Jeff Leedholm for 
having led us as Elder and Treasurer for two 
terms. Our financial statements and budget 

were also passed at the meeting. 
-Pastor Ben

FAMILY NEWS:
Brendalee 

Kirschenman passed 
away on October 24. 
Please pray for her 

mother, Gladys, and 
the rest of the family 

during this time.

RING THE BELLS: KETTLE CAMPAIGN
The Salvation Army is looking for 

volunteers for two hour shifts, from 10am to 
6pm, November 12 to December 24. 

For more information and to sign up 
contact Bob Riley: 403-304-7426 or email 

kettles.reddeer@salvationarmy.ca


